
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Paul Carpenter, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: 2024 Waste Prevention and Recycling Grant 

DATE: May 20, 2024 
  

OVERVIEW: 

Staff applied for the Anoka County 2024 Waste Prevention and Recycling Grant and received 
$22,000.  The funds will be used to improve the recycling stations in the St. Francis Parks by 
color coding them and placing them on concrete base pads.  A total of four recycling stations 
will be installed. 

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Council to approve the Mayor to sign the Grant Contract via Docusign. 

 

 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

None 

 

 

Attachments: 

 Anoka County 2024 Waste Prevention and Recycling Grant Contract 

 


